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The proposed agreement is absolutely absurd. This does not protect the health of
the 
growing population of the Nipomo Mesa residents. 
There are young families moving into the area and their health will be permanently
damaged
if this serious health nuisance is not alleviated. Not 30% in five years! There is no
guarantee
that this will even be effective. 
The Nipomo Mesa is a strong economic force, protect this group of residents who
live here
full time from having their health destroyed.
Regards,
Linda Reynolds 
Nipomo 
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